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Ms. Judy Weinstock
Chief Investigator, Fraud
District Attorney Robert Morganthau
1 Hogan Place/80 Center Street
NY NY 10013

Dear Ms. Weinstock:

For seven years I have been stalked and harassed by the people listed below, in retaliation
for my mom and I "knowing" what Madison Avenue Presbyterian Church is doing,
which seems to be laundering money under the umbrella of "church".

For 5 years I have tried to find out what the MAPC Federal illnumber is, which would
make it a recognized charity. I and the several people who have helped me on this quest
have never found one. MAPC is not listed as a charity with the Charities' Bureau, and the
IRS has never heard of this entity.

The Federal ill numbers of two other Presbyterian churches in the New York City area
are (according to the people listed below):

Janet at 5th Avenue Presbyterian: 13-1624234

Ms, Laila Al-Askari: Brick Church: 13-5562386

The Presbytery of New York City (475 Riverside Drive) is in on the scheme. Cornell
Edmonds is the Stated Clerk who handles business. The "legal" arm ofthe Presbytery is
the Permanent Judicial Committee, comprised of lawyers trom the biggest law firms in
the city along with church Elders and Deacons. I have names ofthe PJC members who
have been part of my case.

I am not fabricating anything, and I am not telling you all of this to "get back at" anyone.
I believe that this scheme is a massive criminal operation that needs to be stopped.

My mom, Julia Taschereau, had an office on the 7th floor ofMAPC for more than 20
years. She was a volunteer and worked there for more than 40 years, first with Dr. Read,
and then, since 1992, Dr. Fred Anderson. My mom loved her job there, and she did not
want to jeopardize it by saying anything, but she was an excellent "sleuth" and had 45
ears. She told me everything that I now tell you.



When Dr. Fred Anderson arrived in 1992 it was said that he was brought in to "handle th
money". MAPC has an endowment between $20-36 million, depending on who you
speak to. Every year through donations the church receives about $1.5 million in
donations, and about $25,000 in cash at the Sunday services. We, the congregation,
receive an accounting every January at the annual congregational meeting. Last year the
accounting was done by Austin Bartlett here in New York. I spoke with Sandy Davies
(212-286-2600) at O'Connor Davies, Arthur Gallagher (518)393-9121 and Laurie Cross
(888)250-6689 trying to find out what was going on but could not get anywhere.

Guide One Insurance Company is the insurance company for the church, and the main
office is in West Des Moines Iowa. Peggy Mundy is in charge of the litigation office, ane
she is the person who hired and pays the Law Firm of Michael E. Pressman, Attorney
Kenneth Wasserman, and Attorney Jonathan Landsman to prosecute me "in the interests
of the church" she told me.

Her number: 800-678-2143 X 108

Almost three years ago Ms. Mundy called me and asked me if I would take $1 million to
stop looking into what MAPC was doing. I told her I would consider it, but she would
have to speak with a lawyer I had just hired. She told me that she didn't know that I had a

lawyer, and hung up. That was the last I heard about that.

Please look at the more than 300 pages of documentation I have given to you, and please
stop this scheme which to me, a citizen and member ofMAPC, looks like embezzlement.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Betsv Combier


